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I support HB 4013. Currently in Douglas County we recycle all glass, which includes 

wine bottles. Glass recycling in Douglas County started back up in 208 as the result 

of an ingenious idea developed, researched and implemented by the cooperative 

efforts of our Douglas County Public Works and Solid Waste Management team. The 

glass brought to Transfer Stations will be crushed and repurposed for leachate 

filtration, as an aggregate substitute and also as foundation support at the Douglas 

County Landfill. Other landfills should do the same. 


